Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Develooment Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate up to
$650,000.00 in Community Development Block Grant COVID-19
funding to Houston Housing Authority for Housing Assistance to
support its HOME grant funded Tenant Based Rental Assistance
program.

The public has five (5) days fo comment on this proposed item.
The five-day period extends from Monday, May 4, 2020 through
Saturday, May 9, 2020. For additional information on this item,
contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can
be submitted by email to Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon
completion of the five-day public comment period, HCDD will take
this item to City Council.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/
tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at
(832) 394-6240. For more information about HCDD and its programs,
please access HCDD's website at www.houstontx. i




